Date: October 03, 2024

Ohio Department of Transportation

Division of Construction Management, First Floor
1980 W. Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43223

Attention: Letting Manager

Subject: BEL-70-9.35 Interchange Improvement (Project 253000, PID 120547)
Letter of Interest

The Triton Construction, Inc. Design-Build Team (Triton DBT) is pleased to submit this Letter
of Interest (LOI) for the above referenced project to the Ohio Department of Transportation
(ODOT). Our response contains all information requested in the Instruction to Offers for a Letter
of Interest (ITO) dated September 18, 2024 including the enclosed Form A-1.

Triton Construction, Inc. will serve as the lead contractor and lead corporation registered in the
State of Ohio to execute the contract with ODOT. E.L. Robinson Engineering of Ohio Co. is
serving as Lead Designer. Triton and E.L. Robinson are prequalified with the Department in
accordance with the ITO. Additionally, we warrant that no members of this DBT have a personal
conflict of interest or an organizational conflict of interest as described in Section 4.1 of the ITO.

Offeror’s Point of Contact

Mr. Kyle M. Kalkhoff, Vice President

P.O. Box 1360, Saint Albans, WV 25177

Phone: (304) 759-2100 | Fax: (304) 759-2200 | Email: kyle.kalkhoff@tritonwv.com

Lead Designer

E.L. Robinson Engineering of Ohio Co. — Registration #01578

950 Goodale Blvd, Suite 180, Grandview Heights, Ohio 43212.

Point of Contact: Mr. Matt Cornett, P.E., PTOE Transportation Group Manager
Phone: 614-586-0642 | Fax: 614-586-0648 | Email : mcornett@elrobinson.com

Triton and E.L. Robinson Engineering appreciate the opportunity to present our qualifications
and we look forward to proceeding into the next phase of the project.

Sincerely,
Steve Diehl

Vice President
Triton Construction, Inc.

1944 Winfield Road, Saint Albans, West Virginia, 25177. Phone: (304) 755-1401



